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THE STANDARD OIL COMPANY P. O. BOX 932, TOLEDO, OHIO 43601

November 4, 1971

City of Napoleon
255 Riverview
Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Attention: Harold F. Wagner
City Manager

Re: Building Permit
Front & Perry Sts. SEC
Napoleon, Ohio

Dear Mr. Wagner:

The Standard 0il Company (Ohio) has recently contracted to purchase
property located on the SEC of Front & Perry Streets in Napoleon, 0.
The property is known as Lots 1 and 2 in the original plat in the
City of Napoleon, Henry County.

The property is presently zoned General Business which permits the
construction of a service station.

Will you please advise if we submit to you building plans in accordance
with your building code and upon application issue to us a building
permit for the construction of a service station.

I will appreciate your advising us at your earliest convenience. Thank
you for your cooperation in this matter.

Very truly yours,

THE STANDARD OIL COMPANY (OHIO)
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R. W. HELFRICH

Real Estate Department
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cc: Walter Rickenberg
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November 8, 1971

Standard 0il1 Company of Ohio
P. 0. Box 392
Toledo, Ohio 43601

Attention: Mr. R. W. Helfrich
Gentlemen:

Referring to your letter to Mr., Wagner, City Manager,
regarding building permit for a service station to be
located at the southeast corner of Front & Perry Streets
in the City of Napoleon, Henry County, Ohio.

We wish to advise you that there is nothing in our
clty ordinances or bullding code that would prevent you
from constructing this service station. This area is lo-
cated within the fire limits of the city, therefore it will
require all fire proof construction.

Very truly yours,

Carl W, Ingle
Building Inspector
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